https://www.facebook.com/anh.ngu.green.2025/

#### GRADE 7 - UNIT 5 - TEST 01 (FOOD AND DRINK)

	GRADE / - UNII 5 - IESI						
Mark the letter A, B, C or D on			ned part differs from the				
other three in pronunciation ir							
1. A. s <u>au</u> ce	B. sausage	C. salt	D. water				
2. A. p <u>e</u> pper	B. lemon	C. egg.	D. chicken				
Mark the letter A, B, C or D on		e the word that differs from	the other three in the position				
of primary stress in each of the	-						
3. A. market.	B. coffee	C. contain	D. busy				
4. A. decide	B. combine	C. apply	D. happen				
Mark the letter A. P. Can Dan		to the comment of the second	A CU College of the constitute				
Mark the letter A, B, C or D on	-	ite the correct answer to each	ch of the following questions.				
5. Would you likea		D					
	C. any	D. some					
6. Who taught you to cook pope	B. meals	C. diet	D. dishes				
A. recipes E 7 is my favourite d			D. dishes				
		Soup	7				
8. Can you tell me		Soup					
	. how	C. way	D. which				
9. She's looking to r			D. WHICH				
-	B. forward	C. up	D. for				
10. No one else in the class play			D. 101				
	B. as far as	C. as well as	D. as soon as				
11. Pho is made mainly			D. as 30011 as				
A. from B. of	C. by	D. w	zith				
12. A: Can I have the menu, ple		2					
A. No, I don't like it.		B. Yes, here you are.					
C. I'm not hungry.		D. I went there yesterday.					
C. 1		I were more yesterumy.					
Read the following announce	ment and mark the letter A	. B. C or D on your answe	er sheet to indicate the correct				
option that best fits each of the		The state of the s					
Exciting Food and Drink Fa							
We are happy to invite all stude		and Drink Fair. (13)	this Friday afternoon at				
the school playground. This is a							
drinks, and tasty snacks from d							
			noothies, cakes, and much				
There will be food booths with homemade treats, traditional Vietnamese dishes, fruit smoothies, cakes, and much more! You can also take part in fun food-related games and cooking (15) Bring your friends, enjoy the							
food, and don't forget to vote (16) your favorite dish!							
© Time: 3:00 PM – 5:00 PM							
Place: School Playground							
Come hungry and leave happy! We look forward to seeing you there!							
0,							
13. A. taking place.	B. takes place	C. take place	D. taking places				
14. A. favourite.	B. delicious	C. different	D. same				
15. A. demonstrate.	B. demonstrates	C. demonstrated	D. demonstration				
16. A. A. at.	B. for	C. to	D. about				
Mark the letter A, B, C or D on	your answer sheet to indica	ite the correct answer to qu	estion 17.				
17.							
a. B: I'll have a glass of orange juice, please.							
b. A: We have orange juice and winter melon juice.							
b. A: We have orange juice and							
b. A: We have orange juice and c. B: Yes, please. Do you have a	winter melon juice.						
	winter melon juice. ny juice?						
c. B: Yes, please. Do you have a	winter melon juice. ny juice?	C. d-c-b-a	D. d-c-a-b				
c. B: Yes, please. Do you have a d. A: Would you like anything	winter melon juice. ny juice? to drink? B. a-c-d-b		D. d-c-a-b				

Page | 1

https://www.facebook.com/anh.ngu.green.2025/

A. Ok. I'll bring your order in a few minutes.

B. Yes. Here you are

C. No, I don't want

D. Oh, I don't have this one

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each numbered blank from 19 to 24.

Do you have a favourite of	dish? Going to a restaurant for	a special dish is great, but I like	e (19)by myself. My		
favourite (20) is a general food. It is omelette with minced tomatoes. My omelette is similar (21)					
the normal one, but the di	ifference is that I add minced pe	otatoes when beating the eggs.			
Everybody may think tha	t it is not special, but it is a very	special dish for me because of	some reasons. I remember that		
my mum usually told me	(22) to cook it becau	ise she was always busy and sh	e wanted me to (23)		
something to eat by myse	lf. My mum has always made i	ncredible omelettes and she tau	ight me her ways.		
Omelette is a general mea	l for everyone. Kids, teenagers	or even adults can enjoy eating	it. However, we should not eat		
too much omelette because it may give us (24)than the amount that our body needs.					
19. A. cooking	B. to cook	C. to cooking	D. cook		
20. A. dish	B. meal	C. recipe	D. ingredient		
21. A. for	B. with	C. of	D. to		
22. A. what	B. when	C. how	D. which		
23. A. take	B. make	C. do	D. have		
24. A. more calories	B. much calories	C. calories	D. many calories		

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is closest in meaning to the original sentence in each of the following questions.

- 25. There is no bread left at the bakery.
- A. There isn't any bread at the bakery.
- B. There isn't a bread at the bakery.
- C. There isn't any bread at the bakery.
- D. There isn't some bread at the bakery
- 26. What is the price of a kilo of this pork?
- A. How much is the price of a kilo of this pork?
- B. How much is a kilo of this pork?
- C. How many is a kilo of this pork?
- D. How many is the price of a kilo of this pork?

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is made from the given cues in each of the following questions.

- 27. Do/ you/ want/ try/chicken soup/ I / cook?
- A. Do you want to try the chicken soup I cooked?
- B. Do you want try chicken soup I cooking?
- C. You do want to try chicken soup I cook?
- D. Do you want trying the chicken soup I cook?
- 28. There/ not/ something/ left/dinner/ so/ I/ have to/ eat/ restaurant.
- A. There isn't anything left for dinner, so I have to eat at a restaurant.
- B. There not something for dinner left, so I have eat restaurant.
- C. There isn't something left dinner, so I have to eat in restaurant.
- D. There not anything left to dinner, so I have to eating at restaurant.

Read the following sign or notice and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

29: What is the meaning of the sign below?

https://www.facebook.com/anh.ngu.green.2025/





- A. You can sit on the furniture if you want.
- B. Only some pieces of furniture can be used for sitting.
- C. Sitting on the furniture is not allowed here.
- D. You may sit on the furniture only during designated breaks.
- 30: What does the notice require?

# Please do not feed the birds in the park. It may make them sick

A. Feed the birds without letting others know

C. Do not feed the birds any food

B. Play with the birds

D. Only give the birds water, do not feed the birds

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions from 31 to 36.

## The Healthy Eating Diet

Healthy eating is about feeling great and having more energy. If you choose the right foods, your healthy diet will be a tasty diet, too. You can still enjoy your favourite sweet and salty foods, but too much sugar and salt is bad for your body.

Dairy products like milk, cheese, and yoghurt are great because they <u>contain</u> calcium and keep your teeth and bones healthy. You should choose low-fat dairy products.

Meat, fish, eggs, beans, and nuts are important, too. They keep our bodies healthy and they give us energy to work and play.

Whole grains are an important part of every meal. If you eat lots of whole grains, you will have a healthy heart. Whole grains are in bread, cereal, pasta, and rice. Dark bread and brown rice are great sources of whole grains.

Fruit and vegetables are the most important part of a healthy diet. They are low in calories and full of vitamins. Eat lots of fruit and vegetables with every meal, and as snacks during the day. Fruit and vegetables with darker colours have more vitamins.

- 31. What is the main idea of the passage?
- A. Healthy eating means avoiding all fats and sugars.
- B. Healthy eating requires expensive food.
- C. Healthy eating is about feeling good and choosing the right foods.
- D. Healthy eating is only for athletes.
- 32. Which of the following is NOT mentioned in the passage?
- A. You should eat fruit and vegetables every day.
- B. Low-fat dairy products are better for your health.
- C. You must never eat sweet or salty food.
- D. Whole grains help your heart stay healthy.
- 33. Why should you choose low-fat dairy products?
- A. They help you gain weight.
- B. They are better for your health.
- C. They are more expensive.
- D. They taste better than other foods.
- 34. The word "contain" in the passage is CLOSEST in meaning to:

Page | 3

A. aB. lots

C. lot

12. A: How often do you have frizzy drinks? -

A. I sometimes drink them.

C. I buy them at the store.

#### ANH NGŨ GREEN (0934844080) https://www.facebook.com/anh.ngu.green.2025/ B. hold A. hide C. avoid D. change 35. According to the passage, which food group is the most important for a healthy diet? A. Meat and fish B. Dairy products C. Grains and rice D. Fruit and vegetables 36. What is the benefit of eating whole grains? A. They help keep your heart healthy. B. They make you sleep better. C. They help build muscles. D. They are full of sugar and salt. Four phrases/ sentences have been removed from the text below. For each question, mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 37 to 40. Bun Bo Hue originates from Hue City Central Viet Nam. The broth is made by cooking beef bones for a long time \_\_\_\_\_. How does it taste? Well, having a bowl of Bun bo Hue, you will easily recognize that it is completely different from Pho in the North of Viet Nam, (38) \_\_. Learning how to make a clear broth from beef bones and meat is quite difficult task. After selecting fresh beef in the market, we boil it with bones; then, we take the bones out of the water to obtain a tasty clear must include pork, roast beef, pig's blood, shrimp sauce and chopped lettuce. A - different spices, especially lemongrass B - How to make it? C - because the broth of Bun bo Hue is much spicier. D - A typical version of Bun bo Hue 37 \_ \_ \_ \_ THE END NIT 5 - TEST 02 Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions. C. mineral 1. A. salt B. sugar D. popular 2. A. make B. taste C. late D. share Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions. 3. A. confident B. important C. together D. exciting 4. A. instant. B. order C. minute D. allow Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions. 5. Your paintings are his. A. as beautiful so B. as beautiful as C. more beautiful as D. so beautiful than 6. He \_ as a photographer. He likes \_ photos very much. B. writes/taking A. plays/drawing C. works/taking D. works/drawing 7. I want to make lemonade but there isn't \_ sugar in the jar. A. lots of B. much D. some C. any 8. We enjoy Banh mi for a late night A. appetizer B. course C. meal D. snack Can I your order now, sir? A. ask B. take C. receive D. beg of water in the pot and boil. 10. You put chicken bones and two \_ A. cans B. kilos C. liters D. tablespoons 11. I like coffee with of milk.

Read the following announcement and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 13 to 16.

D. many

B. I think they're not good

D. I'm drinking it now.

https://www.facebook.com/anh.ngu.green.2025/

Food and Drink Day!							
Come and enjoy our Food ar	nd Drink Day this Saturday at the	e school canteen! There will	be a variety of delicious dishes				
	soup, eel soup, roast chicken, fr						
can also try shrimp, fish with fish sauce, fried tofu, and hot soup with fresh (14) like onions, pepper, chili, and more.							
	lk, green tea, lemonade, winter	melon juice, mineral water,	and coffee. Everything is (15)				
	oked with love. You can order y						
	ste amazing food (16)		Tork, teaspoor, or tablespoor.				
Time: 10:00 AM – 12:30 P		refreshing armas.					
Place: School Canteen	IVI						
	hungry and leave happy!						
13. A. such as.	B. such	C. so	D. consist of				
14. A. materials.	B. component	C. ingredients	D. element				
15. A. care.	B. careful	C. careless	D. carefully				
16. A. or.	B. and	C. but	D. so that				
Made the Latter A. P. Can D.			of an are				
	on your answer sheet to indica	ite the correct answer to que	estion 17.				
17.							
a. A: How often do you eat f							
b. B: I love apples, bananas,							
c. A: That's great! What fruit	ts do you like best?						
d. B: I eat fruits every day.							
	B. a-d-b-c	C. b-a-d-c	D. c-a-d-b				
	can end the text (in Question 17	') most suitably.					
A. I'd love fruits							
B. Me too! Fruits are healthy	and tasty.						
C. I like eating them							
D. Oh. It's tasty							
Read the following passage	and mark the letter A, B, C or I	on your answer sheet to it	ndicate the correct option that				
best fits each numbered blank from 19 to 24.							
Rice is (19)by Vietn.	amese people every day. It ofter	n grows in tropical countries	s such as Vietnam, Thailand or				
Malaysia. The Chinese have	also been growing rice for (20)_	years. The seeds are p	planted in special beds to grow				
	they are taken to ficlds covered						
	ter 3 or 5 months, the rice is re						
	s a special action in the world.						
	sticks known as chopsticks to						
countries (24)people		r					
19. A. used	B. taken	C. eaten	D. boiled				
20. A. thousands	B. thousand	C. thousand of	D. thousands of				
21. A. in	B. by	C. with	D. of				
22. A. beauty	B. beautiful	C. beautifully	D. the beauty				
23. A. However	B. Moreover	C. Besides	D. Instead				
24. A. in which	B. which	C. when	D. who				
24. A. III WIIGI	b. Which	C. WICH	D. WIIO				
Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is closest in meaning to the original							
sentence in each of the following questions.							
25. Mr Long wants a cold drink.							
A. Mr. Long would like a cold drink							
B. Mr. Long would like drinking a cold drink							
C. Mr. Long would like to want a cold drink							
D. Mr. Long want to drink a cold drink							
26. How much is a bag of popcorn?							
	A. How much does a bag of popcorn?						
B. How much is the price of popcorn?							
C. How much does a bag of popcorn cost?							

https://www.facebook.com/anh.ngu.green.2025/

D. How much does the price of popcorn?

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is made from the given cues in each of the following questions.

- 27. Banh Chung/ be/ Vietnamese/ traditional/ dish/ that / must/ part / Tet meals.
- A. Banh Chung is a traditional Vietnamese dish that must be part of Tet meals.
- B. Banh Chung a traditional Vietnamese dish is that must be part of Tet meals.
- C. Banh Chung be Vietnamese traditional dish must that a part of Tet meals.
- D. Banh Chung is Vietnamese dish traditional must that part be of Tet meals.
- 28. How much/ water/ should/ I/ pour/ pot?
- A. How much should water I pour into the pot?
- B. How much water should I pour into the pot?
- C. How much I should pour water into the pot?
- D. Should I pour how much water the pot into?

Read the following sign or notice and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

29: What is the meaning of the sign below?



- A. Smoking is allowed anywhere you like without restrictions.
- B. Smoking is not permitted in this area.
- C. Only certain types of smoking are allowed in this area.
- D. Smoking is only permitted in special rooms designed for it.
- 30: What should you do with your ID card?

# Remember to bring your ID card when you enter the building. You will need it to go through security.

A. Leave your ID card at home

B. No ID card required

C. Show your ID card upon entry

D. Bring your ID card for security check

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions from 31 to 36.

Vietnamese food culture varies by regions from the north to the south. In Northern Vietnam, food is characterized by light and balanced. Northern Vietnam is seen to be the **cradle** of Vietnamese cuisine with many notable dishes like Pho, Bun Rieu, Bun Thang, Bun Cha, Banh Cuon, etc. Then, food culture in Northern Vietnam became popular in Central and Southern Vietnam with suitable flavors in each regions.

The regional cuisine of Central Vietnam is famous for its spicy food. Hue cuisine is typical Central Vietnam's food culture. Food in the region is often used with chili peppers and shrimp sauces, namely, Bun Bo Hue, Banh Khoai, Banh Beo, etc.

In Southern Vietnam, the warm weather and fertile soil create an ideal condition for planting a variety of fruit, vegetables and livestock. Thus, food in the region is often added with garlic, shallots and fresh herbs. Particularly, Southerners are favored of sugar; they add sugar in almost dishes. Some signature dishes from Southern Vietnam include Banh Khot and Bun Mam.

- 31. What is the main idea of the passage?
- A. Vietnamese food is mostly sweet and spicy.
- B. Vietnamese people grow all their food at home.
- C. Food in Vietnam is the same in every region.
- D. Vietnamese food culture is different in each region.
- 32. Which of the following is NOT mentioned in the passage?
- A. Southern Vietnamese people like to add sugar to their food.
- B. Central Vietnamese food often uses chili and shrimp sauce.
- C. Northern Vietnamese food is often sweet and spicy.
- D. Some famous dishes from the North include Pho and Bun Rieu.

Page | 6

# ANH NGỮ GREEN (0934844080) https://www.facebook.com/anh.ngu.green.2025/ 33. Why is Southern Vietnamese food often full of fresh ingredients? A. Because the warm weather and rich soil are good for farming. B. Because people in the South prefer to eat raw food. C. Because of the cold weather. D. Because the South imports food from other countries. 34. The word "cradle" in the passage is CLOSEST in meaning to: B. border C. end D. copy 35. According to the passage, what is special about Central Vietnamese food? A. It does not use spices. B. It comes from Southern Vietnam. C. It uses chili peppers and shrimp sauces. D. It is the most balanced food in Vietnam. 36. Which of the following is true about food in Northern Vietnam? A. It is known for being very sweet. B. It has spicy and strong flavors. C. It uses more garlic and sugar than other regions. D. It is light and balanced in taste. Four phrases/ sentences have been removed from the text below. For each question, mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 37 to 40. Vietnamese people may go out to drink at coffee shops or pubs on weekdays with their friends after work. (37) In the past, the Vietnamese usually drank home-made alcohol such as (38) \_\_\_\_\_\_. Then, they started to drink beer or imported wines. Vietnamese people know about the damage of drinking alcohol, but they still drink. (39) \_\_\_ cinemas, theatres or coffee shops. The number of places for entertainment has increased in big cities. However, more young people use their free time to study or attend clubs or centres for (40) \_ A - More Vietnamese people spend their free time outside their homes B - Some of them invite their friends to drink at their homes on weekends. C - improving skills such as communications, presentation and team working. D - "ruou gao" or "ruou de" 40 \_ \_ \_ \_ C 37 \_ \_ \_ \_ THE END -